
From: Elena Yin 

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 1:36 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Objection to Build Three New Buildings On 11300 Yonge St. 

Dear Government of Richmond Hill, 

I am the homeowner living on Lacewood Drive. Since I moved to Toronto in 2016, I live 
in this house. And I would not move anywhere else in the near future. My family and I 
strongly object to developing a Seniors continuum-of-care campus or condos. 

I love my house. I like to enjoy the sunrise in the morning. However, the buildings will 
block the view. And Residents in those buildings can see into our house. Then we do 
not have privacy. which is not tolerated.  

A tremendous increase in population density due to these new buildings will cause 
traffic congestion in the area. There are only two lanes each for the up and down traffic 
on Yonge Street. Therefore it is not suitable for any more high-rise buildings in the area.  

So many new residents in the Seniors continuum-of-care campus would have times of 
visitors. The safety of the community will be greatly reduced.  

So the high-density buildings will definitely affect our lives negatively in this community. 
We absolutely object to the development. Please consider our opinions. We appreciate 
it. 

Sincerely, 

Elena Yin 

98 Lacewood Drive, Richmond Hill 
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